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Procurement Department Bid Office 

Customer Center - 1st Floor, Room 002 
21 W. Church Street 

Jacksonville, Florida 32202 
January 15, 2020 

 
ADDENDUM NUMBER: Two (2)    

TITLE: Engineering Services for the Design of the Martin Luther King: Fairfax to Brentwood 

Water Main Replacement  

JEA RFP NUMBER: 004-21   

PROPOSAL DUE DATE: January 26, 2021        

TIME OF RECEIPT: 12:00 PM          

 

TIME OF OPENING: 02:00 PM   

 

THIS ADDENDUM IS FOR THE PURPOSE OF MAKING THE FOLLOWING 

CHANGES OR CLARIFICATIONS: 

 

1. Question: “Are we permitted to include an 11x17 page in the Approach section for a site 

plan?” 

 

Answer: Yes. 

 

2. Question: “Appendix C references a cost estimate. Can that be provided?” 

 

Answer: The construction cost estimate is $7,763,000.00 

 

3. Question: “The Project Background section of Appendix C references Technical 

Memorandum W-03 – Martin Luther King: Fairfax to Brentwood Water Main 

Replacement. Could that please be provided?” 

 

Answer: Yes. Please refer to the attached file labeled 004-21 Addendum 2 – Technical 

Memo. 

 

4. Question: “Per Section 1.3.3(Obtaining Official Specification Drawings) of the JEA 

Solicitation 004-21, can you please forward an electronic drawing files for viewing.” 
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Answer: JEA is not aware of any responsive drawings for this solicitation. 
 

5. Question: “The schedule stipulates “the design/permitting phase services shall not exceed 

seven (309) days unless approved otherwise by JEA.” Could you please clarify that 

typo?” 

 

Answer: The phrase should read “the design/permitting phase services shall not exceed 

309 calendar days unless approved otherwise by JEA.” 


